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To the Resident  
Important information inside 
Cresswell Park Playground Construction 
 
 

21 March 2022 
 
 

Dear Resident, 
 
Cresswell Park Playground Construction 
 
The Town is happy to advise that the Cresswell Park playground replacement project is 
scheduled to commence on Monday 04 April 2022. The goal is to complete the majority of 
works by Wednesday 04 May 2022 weather and contractor availability permitting. 
 
Two main elements of works comprise this project: 

1. Install a nature-play themed playground in a location adjacent to the McKenzie Pavilion. 
As a part of the McKenzie Pavilion Upgrade, the old playground was removed from the 
north of the building and will now be replaced to the west of the building. 

2. A short section of low profile fence will be also installed adjacent to the playground to 
protect users from the abutting car park. 

 
Below is the proposed sequence of events:  

• Playground installation contractors will prepare site. 

• Playground equipment items will be constructed and put in place, including monkey bars, 
fort, cubby, climbing pole, balancing logs etc. 

• Mulch material will be spread. 

• Fencing contractor will erect fencing. 

• Any other repairs and top dressing as required. 

 
Works are expected to occur during typical working hours, between 7am and 5pm on 
weekdays. While it is inevitable that works of this nature may cause some inconvenience, every 
effort will be made to ensure this is kept to a minimum. 
 
Please take care walking through areas where works are underway and keep out of any fenced 
off areas. 
 
  



    

 
 
If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information, please 
contact me on 9285 4300. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Cloe Dolan 
Supervisor Parks and Environment 
 

 
Example of fencing 

 

 
 

 
Examples of play equipment 

 

           



    

 
 
 
 

 
 

Location of playground 
 

 

 


